
Parks & Recreations Meeting 
 

Next Meeting:   September 9th 
 
August 12, 2015 
Call to order:  7:00 pm 
Pledge 
 

Member Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec  

Patricia Adams P P P P P P   P 
    Barbara Grimm P P P P P P   A 
    Megan Grimm P P P P P P   A 
    Tina Heffner P P P A P A   P 
    Sherri McIlvaine P P P P P A   P 
    Carmella Neira X X X X P P   P 
    Donna Park P P P P P P   P 
    Jeanette Remsen P P P P P P   P 
    Brent Salvadori P A A P A P   P 
    Matthew 

Scardino P P P P P P   P 
    Clorinda Scarfo P A P P A P   A 
    Philip Scarfo A A P P A P   A 
    Irene Stiles P P P A P P   P 
    Linda Teefy P P P P P P   P 
    Rose Wohlfarth A P P A P P   P 
    

       
  

     Council 

      
  

     Bob Heffner P P P A P A   A 
    Director 

      
  

     Jim Bonder P A P A P P   P 
    

             Recorded By:  Nikki Carter 
          Key 

            P = Present 
   

  
        A = Absent 

            X = not a member during that month 
        R = Resigned 

            

             No meeting 
             

Approval of minutes by Donna 
Seconded by Linda 
 



Old Business: 
 
Music Festival was another success. 

New Business: 

Brent has been attending the Open Space meetings.  If anyone would like to volunteer as a liaison, 

otherwise Brent will continue attending…no other volunteers. 

The form for the Halloween Parade is ready.  Letters will start going out soon.  We have trailers for the 

hay rides.  Everything is in good shape so far. 

We will need to start looking for musical groups for the music festival for next year – need to book by 

October. 

Jim met with the Rotary today and discussed a playground at Duffy.  Estimate is $50k.  Jim will propose 

to use camp money toward the balance.  Playground would go up sometime between 2016-2017.  It 

would fall under P&R maintenance.  

A decision on what to do with the Duffy house will need to be made.  Need to get the costs to save it 

and to demolish it. 

Baseball is asking to have the basketball courts and turn them into a parking lot.  This could cause issues.  

Plus this would add a cost because then basketball courts would need to go in at Owens and that would 

cost $50-75k. 

Partnered with the Municipal Alliance this year for National Night Out.  It was very successful.  For the 

record, Alliance moved this event from Main Street to Owens. 

Summer Camp grew by 15% this year.   

Volunteer group outing at Tall Pines for Jackson and his fight against brain cancer – Sunday, 8/16 from 

12-4 – put together  by Scott White. 

Tim’s bench should be in within the next few weeks and the install will be quick. 

No Public Present 

No Council Present 

Motion to close by Donna 

Seconded by Linda 

Adjournment:  7:24pm 


